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' Docket No. 030-30492
Co- rol No. 108580

Departme5* of' Health and Human Services
U. S. Food and Drug Administration
ATTN: Gerald L. Roach

Director, Laboratory Branch
599 Delaware Avenue
Buffalo, New York 14202

,

6;ntlemen:

'

T5:s is in reference to your application dated March 14, 1988 for a byproduct
material licensc,. Ir order to continue 3ur review, we need the following
additionai information:

Please provide the name of the manufacturer (s) and model number of each..

detector cell and tne name of the manufacturer (s) and model number of''

each gas chromatography device.

2. Please provide a description of the means of storage for devices when the
devices are not in actual use. Devices must be stored in a manner to
ensure that they are secure and not subject to unauthorized removal.

We will continue our review upon receipt of this information. Please reply ,i_n
duplicate te my attention at the 2egion I office and refer to Maii Control
No. 108580.

If we do not receive a reply from you within 30 calendar days from the date of
this letter, we shall assume that you do not wish to pursue your appli:ation.

Sinceraly,
|

Original S13ned EYr
T e-An E. Glenn

John E. Glenn, Ph.D., Chief
Nuclear t'aterials Safety Section A
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards
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